Newsletter

Fríday 16th October 2020



Week 7 - We would like to welcome our two new pupils, Ellie-Mae and Poppy who have joined us in Lime and Oak class this week. We wish you both all the best and lots of happiness in your future education here at Sheriffhales Primary School.

CONGRATULATIONS THIS WEEK GO TO THE FOLLOWING PUPILS

STAR PUPIL

Matilda C, Max J, Seb D,
All of KS1
Amelia L, Poppy W,
Koby T, Ellie-Mae W,
Bethany B, James H

STAR WRITER

Dylan B, James D, Ellis F, Koby T MAGIC MATHS

Matílda C, Seb J, Abbíe T, Koby T, Thomas M, Víolet M

Coronavirus

As the world continues to see a growth in the rate of Coronavirus infections, we would like to assure you that we continue to follow government and local authority



guidelines regarding pupils, staff, visitors and parents. Please can we ask you to check that your child is only bringing in the absolute necessary items into school. If you are late in dropping your child off at school or are collecting them for an appointment then please telephone the school office and we will come and greet you at the gate. Please do not enter school grounds unless absolutely necessary or authorised to do so.

Willow Class Local Walk— despite the walk being postponed until Tuesday morning due to the wet weather on Monday, the children had a great time looking at the geography of the walk and the human physical changes when walking on the route. The children mapped out the route and talked about what they had seen when they were back in class.

Breaktime — parents please ensure your child has a healthy snack and water bottle with them in school every day.

Tel: **01952 460204**

Congratulations to the following pupils:

Gold Award

Reception—Lizzie S

Year 1—Mabel E

Year 2—Laurel R

Year 3—Owen H

Silver Award

Reception—James D

Reception—Dylan B

Year 1—Seb D

Year 1—Harriett D

Year 2—Rory G

Year 3—Eibhleann B, Eve D

Year 3—Macie B

★ Year 4—Philippa G
Year 4—Koby T
Year 4—Ellie R, Abbie T, Sam W

Year 5—Robert C

★ Year 6—Violet M
Year 6—Adam C

Email: admin@sheriffhales.shropshire.sch.uk

Maths Challenges are uploaded to the school website under Curriculum and the individual classes.

Twitter: @SheriffhalesSch Website: www.sheriffhalesschool.org

Sheriffhales Pupil Achievements

Big congratulations to **Sebastian D** (Yr1) and his friends from Little Fishes at St. Andrew's Church for running the distance of a marathon to raise funds for St. Andrew's Church. The children ran the marathon distance between them on the same day that the London Marathon was held. So far Seb and his friends have raised over £1550. What a fantastic achievement Seb, we are super proud of you!









Don't forget to let us know about your child's extra-curricular activities and any achievements or awards that they have received. We love to share the great news with our Sheriffhales Primary School community!

Email: admin@sheriffhales.shropshire.sch.uk

Tel: 01952 460204

Twitter: @SheriffhalesSch

Website: www.sheriffhalesschool.org

Sheriffhales Pupil Achievements

We are delighted to share with you all the fantastic musical achievement of **Violet M** (Yr6) who recently took her ukulele exam and passed with a **Distinction**. Violet has been having lessons with our peripatetic music teacher Mr Hall for 12 months and has worked extremely hard and practiced lots at home. This goes to show that with hard work and extra effort great results can be achieved. Well done Violet!





Don't forget to let us know about your child's extra-curricular activities and any achievements or awards that they have received. We love to share the great news with our Sheriffhales Primary School community!

Email: admin@sheriffhales.shropshire.sch.uk Tel: 01952 460204

Twitter: @SheriffhalesSch Website: www.sheriffhalesschool.org

SHERIFFHALES BUY, SELL OR SWAP

We are sure some of you have already started thinking about the festive season and maybe a few of you have already started your Christmas shopping! Visiting shops during this busy time of year might not be for some people, especially this year, so we would like to help out with our 'Buy, Swap or Sell' event.

On the weeks approaching Christmas, starting after half term, if you have any good quality items that you would like to buy, sell or swap then send in your advert and we will post this on the newsletter. The advert should have a description and picture of the item, how much you are selling it for ,or would like to spend, and a contact name and telephone number.

Each advert costs £1 and all proceeds from the adverts will go to school funds.

We must advise you about COVID-19 safety and ensure that any items exchanged are wiped down thoroughly and left untouched as per government guidance. Please note that any transactions will be at your own risk and school will not be held responsible.



Why not help our environment by remembering the 3 R's -



Email: admin@sheriffhales.shropshire.sch.uk

Tel: 01952 460204 Twitter: @SheriffhalesSch Website: www.sheriffhalesschool.org



Twitter: @SheriffhalesSch Website: www.sheriffhalesschool.org